BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT

825 5TH STREET, RooM 111
EUREKA, CALIFORNIA 95501 PHONE: (707) 476-2390

April 4, 2023

The Family of John Rice

Re: Williamson Act Advisory Committee
To the Family of John Rice,

On behalf of the Humboldt County Board of Supervisors, we would like to recognize John’s
service on the Williamson Act Advisory Commission for the past twenty years. John was
originally appointed in 2003 and served as the District 2 Representative. He was a valuable asset
to both the committee and the community he served. We would like to extend our appreciation
of his dedication to you and our condolences on his passing.

Sincerely,

Steve Madrone, Chair
Humboldt County Board of Supervisors






